Greetings, 
It is my privilege to welcome you to NIWA.
Since our membership spans over two states, NIWA is an online association. Our members meet daily via our Members Only Facebook page. There we share our experiences and all things about Writing, Editing, Publishing and Marketing. 

www.facebook.com/groups/402840963713457/members/
 

For your records, membership in NIWA runs from January to December.

Your membership renews each January 1st.

 
As a member you are now privileged to view the Members Only pages of our website: www.niwawriters.com . These pages include: 
· A Resource page: This page is designed to be a one-stop guide to Indie Publishing.  If you have a resource to add, feel free to fill out the "Add A Resource" form (a link is in the Members section of the website).
· Upcoming Events: There is an Event Calendar of NIWA events in which you may wish to sign up to participate. Members also post (via an Upcoming Event form) upcoming Cons, Readings and Signings they are participating in and sometimes open their tables to other members.
· The NIWA Seal of Quality – all members are invited to participate in the evaluation of each other’s books from a reader’s viewpoint.
· As a member your books can be added to our online catalog pages.  Be sure to fill out the Add My Book form under the Members tab.
· Plus, forms for membership renewal, updating your member information and adding your book to the NIWA Bookstore pages.
· Our members also meet once a month on Zoom to discuss various topics. (2nd Tuesday of each month.) The invitation link is posted on our Facebook group page.
You will receive an email invitation to create your own password to access the Members section on our website.
This is an exciting time to get involved with steering the direction of an ever-changing industry! As a member, you join the author-entrepreneurs of NIWA and our reader/bookseller supporters as we seek new ways to improve and promote independent publishing. 

 

Our organization is all volunteer run, if you can lend your time and talents please contact President James McCracken at admin@niwawriters.com to get involved!

 

Thanks again for showing your support of your fellow indie authors. Together we can show readers just how great indie books can really be.

 

Sincerely,

Jamie McCracken, President 
